FES 04 g

Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wiscansin Electric Power Company

nTTN:

iy, James J. Zach
Vice Fresident
Niclear Power

231 West Michigan Street - P379
Milwoukee, WI 53201

Dear Mr. Zech:

DL

Thank you for your letter dated January 29, 1992, in response to our letter
datad Dozember 31, 1991, transmitting a Notice of Violation associated with
Inspe.tion Meport No. 50-266/91020(DRSS); 50-301/91020(DRSS).

We have reviesed ur corrective actions and have no further questions at

this t*me. Your corrective actions will be examined during a future inspection.
Since ‘ely,
AR Aerg——
L. Robert urecer, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch
cc: G. J, Maxfield, Plant Manager
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Resident Iaspector, RIII

Virgil Kanable, Chief
Boiler Section

Charles Thompson, Chairman
Wisconsin Fublic Service
Commission

"obert M. Thompson, Administrator

Wl Div of Emergency Govt.
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